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To whom it may concern,

I work nearby the Army and Navy store.

I heard there is possibility to have a former Army and Navy store may be used for the
emergency shelter.

Even before, I had a experienced of my car parked at a street across, and my car logo has been
stolen.

I don't feel safe working if there will be more homeless people around the area.

I 'am very concerned for allowing more homeless people around the business area.

Please reconsider the shelter.

Thank you,
Jen



